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The Great Ocean Road Coast Committee (GORCC) has been working closely with the Friends of 
Queens Park to upgrade tracks and signage in the park.  Feedback is now being sought on the 
proposed track routes, names and the new visual style and logos for the park.   
 
GORCC’s Environment and Education Manager Alex MacDonald said that significant environmental 
work had been completed. 

“This investment in the park is really tribute to hours of work from the Friends of Queens Park, 
GORCC and volunteers,” said Mrs MacDonald.  “While many people know the park for the iconic 
Teddy’s Lookout, when completed, we’re hoping to create a truly great visitor experience at the top 
end of Lorne.” 

President of the Friends of Queens Park John Wilson said it was an exciting time for the park and 
Lorne community.  

 “Our primary focus is on conservation, but we recognise we need to engage more with visitors, 
especially international travellers so that we offer an experience that is enjoyable, friendly, and 
interesting while being educational.” 

“Through signage and track improvements, hopefully the Queens Park visit will be a memorable 
experience; also one that arouses a sense of awe and curiosity in seeing biodiversity working.  All 
this contributes to understanding conservation.” 

Have your say by emailing: info@gorcc.com.au by 30 September 2016.  

For more information and to check out the proposed upgrades, visit GORCC at www.gorcc.com.au. 
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